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21/12/18 

Silvia Ricci 

RICCI S.P.A 

S.Cesareo, Roma 

 

 

Dear Silvia, 

I am writing this letter to thank your company, Ricci SPA, for the job well done on completing the 
refurbishment of Malaspina David Lloyd project between February 2018 and August 2018. Within the 
seven months of the construction project, your company has shown diligence and dedication to finish 
work to a high standard. 

Even though there have been several challenges during the course of the construction project, your 
company was able to maintain the efficiency of the development. Your attention to the specifics of the 
construction did not go unnoticed, resulting to a job very well done. 

Again, I would like to express my gratitude in yours and Mario Ricci personal support and commitment 
to helping successfully deliver David Lloyds first project in Italy. We would not hesitate to refer Ricci 
SPA to other organizations that are also in need of quality services from a general contractor. 

I hope that this would be the start of our continuous relationship and future success. 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul Bradbury 

Property Project Manager 

David Lloyd Clubs 

 


